
【 Japanese Lessons for the Children of Okazaki】

Wouldn’t it be wonderful if children could, going forward, master their native tongues and Japanese together?

Come hear about “PikaPika” Japanese language classes for children, opening in December!

Talk with others about your children's studies, their anxieties about their lives, and about your own worries!

Of course, you can also participate with your child! Multilingual staff will be present!

Where? Okazaki City Library and Community Plaza,

“Libra” Conference Room 301

When? Saturday, October 26th, 2:00pm-4:00pm

For who? 10 or so groups of parents and children

who have foreign connection.

With Assistant ProfessorTakao Suzuki of Aichi ShukutokuUniversity

and RepresentativeKiyoe Itō of Nonprofit Organization TORCIDA

★Please make a reservation beforehand!

Phone? OK! email? OK!

0564-23-6656 （Okazaki City Hall)

0564-23-6480 （for interpretation）

tayosei@city.okazaki.lg.jp

★Reservation period: Sep 17th-Oct 18th

★First come, first served

Sponsored by: Okazaki City Hall Diversity Promotion Division ・ Okazaki International Association

The language kids speak at home is important.

Japanese is equally important.

Reservation

required!

Japanese classes for children for parents.

英語


